Parking Consultation The Resident «Number» «Street» «Area» «Postcode» Our Ref: CHRD-20

Telephone: 0208 207 2277

Email:parking.policy@hertsmere.gov.uk

Date: 8th July 2020

Dear Resident

## **Consultation on Parking – Chandos Road**

Hertsmere Borough Council has received complaints and concerns about inappropriate and inconsiderate parking in the above area. In response to these concerns we have reviewed the area and propose to introduce waiting restrictions. These restrictions will stop parking close to the junction; improve road safety and traffic flow.

The purpose of this letter is to inform you of our proposal to introduce waiting restrictions. Please see the attached map which shows the extent of the proposals in your area.

If you would like to comment or have any concerns with the proposal please let me know either by email at the email address on this letter or in writing to the address listed at the top of this letter. Please mark any correspondence for my attention.

I shall be grateful if you could send any comments you may have by **29**<sup>th</sup> **July 2020.** Yours sincerely

Harry Branch